
To: Mayor & City Council

From: Mark O. Lambert, City Attorney

Date: June 20, 2025

Subject: Ordinance repealing Ames Resident Police Advisory Committee
(ARPAC)

Item No. 49

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

The ordinance relating to complying with the new state law regarding citizen
review boards of police and repeal Ames Resident Police Advisory Committee
(ARPAC) is attached for your review and consideration for second reading. 

ATTACHMENT(S):
Ordinance Repeal ARPAC.PDF
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